
As our community continues to grow so do the challenges that come along with an
expanding community. For the benefit of ourselves, and our community, lets make
sure to keep our yards tidy, maintain our homes, store items in proper places,
make sure drainage is going into the right area, park things like RVs in appropriate
places and try to be as neighborly as possible. This is equally important if you live
close to others or out by yourself, it all adds up and improves the aesthetic of our
community while maintaining home values. 

We have had a great deal of activity in recent years with new home construction,
fences, roofing, sheds, exterior paint, etc.. It is likely that these will continue to be
popular modifications and improvements. The Environmental Control Committee
(ECC) works hard to make them all fit into our current community. However, they
have been experiencing challenges keeping things neighborly. Ensuring your
construction / renovation process is clean and well managed is greatly
appreciated. 

Being neighborly, kind, and courteous is essential when it comes to building and
maintaining a community. Your input and suggestions are also important. Please
let us know where things can be better or how we can do things differently. Like
most good things that happen, it takes a team effort to do it well, be a friend to
your neighbor. 

Be a Neighborly Neighbor


